
We’d like to talk with you about your understanding or
experience of benefits (LRI) during retirement years

(65+)

PARTICIPANTS NEEDED 
for

ONTARIO INJURED WORKER 

Retirement Research 

Did you have a work-related injury in
1998 or later with a WSIB claim lasting 

at least 5 years?

We are looking for people for our University of
Waterloo study. You will be asked to share your

experiences in an interview of approximately 30-
60 minutes. Questions will focus on your financial

security and wellbeing
in the traditional retirement years.




An $50 honorarium will be available to participants, in recognition of your time and contribution to the study. 

This study has been reviewed by, and received ethics clearance 
through a University of Waterloo Research Ethics Committee

For more information about this study 
please contact us at:

WorkAndHealth@uwaterloo.ca
or

519 888 4567 Ext.40166 




